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Our leaders take photos of lots of the things that our Beavers, Cubs, 

Scouts, Explorers and Leaders get up to.  You might not find out what’s 

been happening otherwise ….  we know what they’re like: you get a 

‘fine’ or a ‘good thanks’ or a ‘nothing much’ when they get home. 

Photos are posted on our closed Facebook pages. 

We have on occasion been asked to provide photos for the media.  

Should there be any large events on or anything that will specifically 

name or identify your child we will ensure that we have your consent 

prior to any photos being published. 

If you have any concerns about how we use the photos we take please 

speak to any of our leaders. 

 


